REMEMBERING
Velma Eileen Ens
September 19, 1943 - October 15, 2023

OGO

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Robert and Karen Brown (and family)

Dear Ens family,

It is with regret that we cannot attend the service on Monday (as we have work obligations), but we
would like to send you our condolences during this difficult season for your family.

Velma was a big part of our lives during our time in Pastoral work at Eden, and she was extremely
supportive. We are grateful for having known her and very much appreciated all the signs of care she
shared with us. Frank and Velma shared a deep care for us (as a pastoral family), through all the ups
and downs of church family life. We deeply grieve her sudden passing and we wish that peace of
Christ would be with you Frank, and family during this sacred time.

Peace be with you,
Rob, Karen Brown (and boys)
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